

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR'S REPORT











PLEASANT GROVE PARK PAVING

- Paving and painting was completed on Wednesday, September 24 opening all roads in the park for the public to use.
- Parks and Recreation staff is working to reinforce the sides of the pavement by putting gravel along both sides of the roads.
 Most used areas have been done first.













PLEASANT GROVE PARK INCLUSIVE PLAYGROUND

0

- The Grand Opening of the Inclusive Playground at Pleasant Grove Park was held on Saturday, September 20 at 11am.
- There were a few patrons on hand to view the ribbon cutting that was done by Madeline Treadway.
- Special THANK YOU goes out to Aubreigh Wells and Liam Melton for holding the ribbon, Board Chair Chris Fairchild and County Administrator Eric Dahl for saying a few words about the importance of the Inclusive Playground and Madeline Treadway for cutting the ribbon for our first totally public Inclusive Playground. Photos were taken by Elyse Wood.
- There is hope that this is the first step in many to bring inclusive recreational places like this to Fluvanna County!





Next BOS Meetings

Day	Date	Time	Purpose	Location
Wed	Oct 15	6:00 PM	Regular Meeting	Circuit Court
Wed	Nov 5	5:00 PM	Regular Meeting	Circuit Court
Wed	Nov 19	6:00 PM	Regular Meeting	Circuit Court

